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Congratulations  
Year 2 & 6!   

 
 
As we head towards the end of the year, staff and pupils have been looking at                               
their moments to celebrate. Firstly we would like to congratulate all the staff                         
for all their hard work to ensure that your children are ready for the next                             
phase of their education. Year 2 outcomes continue to show year on year                         
improvement and this is a testament to the hard work of the KS1 team - who                               
in turn benefit from the excellent foundation established by our EYFS                     
teachers and TAs.   
 
Year 6 have also worked especially hard towards their end of KS2 SATs. The                           
results came in on Tuesday and we were very pleased with them - they are                             
the ​highest results the school has achieved! All of Year 6 engaged with their                           
learning and did their best to improve/act upon any advice given - whether                         
that be from a member of staff or an expert learner in the class. Y6 have                               
been a fabulous group of children and their outcomes are well-deserved, but                       
more than this they have grown up into fabulous young people who continue                         
to be ambassadors for the school.   
 
Whilst there remains another week of school - full of special assemblies,                       
performances of Romeo and Juliet, Talent shows and prize giving - we do                         
expect the children to continue to attend school until the end of term.   
   

 



 

Year 5 Camping 
 
A busy start to Tuesday ensured           
that all the children were either           
dropped off, or transported from         
school, to the Willow Tree camp           
site. A fun-packed two days         
followed - stuffed with fabulous         
activities such as raft building,         
night-line, climbing, orienteering,     
karaoke (!), arts, crafts, toasting         
marshmallows and camp-fire     
songs.   
 
The children had a great time - it               
was a wonderful opportunity for         
them to develop their own         
independence and resilience.   
 
On all of our residential trips we             
do try to give updates and photos             
- please realise that we cannot           
take individual requests for       
pictures or provide personalised       
reports on how your child         
slept/ate.   
 
This is an opportunity for your           
children to grow, make       
independent choices, forge new       
friendships and test themselves       
in new surroundings.   
 
This is the first step in your             
children readying themselves for       
secondary school and your       
support in this matter is greatly           
appreciated.   

 
I must also say a massive thank you to all of the staff who gave up their evenings and time                                       
away from their own families to allow this trip to happen.   

 



 

Laser tag 
 
Ryefield school & Events 2U have teamed up to provide your children with an amazing, 
action packed day on the 22nd July.  
 
Events 2U will provide lots of different games and entertainment like Laser Tag, inflatables 
games, bouncy castle plus much more! 
 
Bookings are only made online - ​Click Here​.  Bookings will close on 17th July 12pm.  
 
 

Party in the Playground - Saturday 13th July 
 
Friends of Ryefield are hosting the Party in the Playground tomorrow - everyone is                           
welcome. Tickets are available to purchase at the gate - £5.00 for an individual ticket and                               
£20.00 for a family ticket (up to 5 people). 
 
You are welcome to bring your own food, drink (including alcohol), rugs, chairs etc. No                             
sparklers or personal fireworks are to be brought onto the school premises.  
 

Gates will be closed at 8.00pm. 
No admittance will be allowed after this time. 

 
 
 

Year 6 Show - Tuesday 16th July 
 
Performances at: ​10.30am, 2.00pm and 5.00pm. 
 
A letter has been sent home with Year 6 children regarding tickets - if you haven’t received                                 
one, please speak to Mrs Dearing. ​Please return any tickets which you are not able to use                                 
as soon as possible.  It would be a great shame if we have empty seats. 
 
The content of Romeo and Juliet is not suitable for children in KS1 and younger and                               
therefore they will not be admitted. Due to the nature of immersive theatre and health                             
and safety, this is not suitable for pre-school children or babes in arms. 
 
KS2 will be watching on Monday 15th July during school. 
 
 

 

https://www.lasertag2u.co.uk/events/ryefield-primary-school-22nd-july-2019
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Dates For Your Diary 
 

Saturday 13th July Party in the Playground - 6.00pm - 10.30pm 

Tuesday 16th July Y6 Show - 10.30am, 2.00pm & 5.00pm - entry by ticket only 

Wednesday 17th July  Y6 Trip to London Zoo 

Thursday 18th July Talent Show - PM (children only) 

Thursday 18th July Leavers & Juniors Disco @ 6.00pm - 8.00pm 

Friday 19th July Prize Giving Assembly - AM (children only) 

Friday 19th July TERM ENDS - KS1 - 1.30pm / KS2 - 1.35pm 

Monday 2nd September INSET Day - Staff Only 

Tuesday 3rd September Term Starts - children in school 

Monday 21st to Friday 25th October - HALF TERM 

 


